Stepping Stones

Ancillae-Assumpta Academy

Wyncote, PA

Dear Parents,


You are cordially invited to attend the annual Stepping Stones’ Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday morning, November 21, 2019 at 9:30 AM.  This event will be held in our classroom.  The program will feature some light refreshments prepared and served by the children and will provide an opportunity for our Stepping Stones’ families to come together.


On the morning of November 21st, we will follow regular morning drop-off procedure.  Upon your arrival for the feast please check in at the Stepping Stones’ lobby.  As always it is your choice, following the program, the children are welcome to leave with their guest.


We wish you a very blessed Thanksgiving and look forward to seeing you on November 21st.  Please return the attached sheet regarding the number of guests who will be attending.  Thank you.

 Blessings,
Beth Mahan
Nicole Giorgione

Barbara Caffey

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Please Return by Thursday November 8, 2019
            Family Name: ____________________________
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Please list the number of guests attending: _______
        * All Clearances Required*
               (Due to limited space we are only able to accommodate 2 guests per family…if you would like to bring more guests please let us know and we will do our best to make it work)
